
December 2, 2014 

During Fall Semester 2014, no Behavioral Recommendation Team meetings were held.  The Director of 
Counseling and Disability Services and Director of Student Conduct discuss student conduct cases daily.  
Almost all students referred to the Director of Student Conduct are referred to the Director of 
Counseling and Disability Services for counseling related to the student conduct code infraction.  The 
Director of Student Conduct, Director of Housing, and Chief of Police meet biweekly to discuss 
behavioral concerns, individual students, and other pertinent issues or policies.  No faculty or staff 
issues have been reported to the Behavioral Recommendation Team for Fall Semester 2014.  It is 
recommended that the Behavioral Recommendation Team continue to exist to ensure that there is a 
formal process for ensuring the successful coordination of pertinent departmental services such as 
Public Safety, Student Conduct, Counseling and Disability Services, Student Housing, and the three 
academic divisions.  There may be certain situations where a report to the Behavioral Recommendation 
Team is more appropriate.    


